
Social Studies & Science 
We will learn about Martin 
Luther King, Jr. at the 
beginning of January. Then, 
we will transition into learning 
about weather and how 
different types of weather 
effect us. 


Shout Out to  
oOur November 

Terrific Kids!o


Mrs. Bar's Class – Kelsie 


Miss Covington's Class – Neveah


Mrs. Hedgepeth's Class – Manai'


Mrs. Stokes' Class - Jayla


	
  

Math Workshop 
We are continuing to teach students how to 
solve one and two-step word problems. 
During the 3rd Nine Weeks, we will begin solving 
problems that involve regrouping! We 
encourage everyone to practice addition and 
subtraction fluency facts through 20 at home.
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  Second Grade News! 

PBIS	
  Expecta-ons:	
  
Be	
  Respec3ul	
  r	
  Be	
  Responsible	
  r	
  Be	
  Safe	
  

PBIS Expectations: 
Be Respectful r Be Responsible r Be Safe 

Second Grade News! 

What are we learning? 
Reading and Writing Workshop 

We will begin reading "bigger books" by 
amping up our Reading POWER! We will be 
focusing on building fluency, too! In 
Writing Workshop, we will begin opinion 
writing and practicing letter writing.


Hello Everyone! 

We hope you had relaxing break with family and friends. 

We have exciting news… Students now have access to an AWESOME reading 
resource. RAZ-Kids is a program that builds reading comprehension and 
fluency. Be on the lookout for a letter with your child's username and 
password! We encourage using this program and IXL at home to reinforce 
all of the hard work we are doing at school. Thank you in advance for our 
support and cooperation!



